[image: image1.jpg]IVING
ISTORY
RKSHOPS






Dear Parents

Your child will shortly be taking part in a one day Local History Workshop, held within the school during normal school hours. The day will involve the use of drama and historical artefacts, and photographs may be taken to record the event.  Occasionally we like to use these photographs to show other schools and community groups the kind of work that we do - names and ages of participants are never stated.
If you are happy for your child’s photograph to be used by ‘Living History Workshops’ for this purpose, please fill out the form below and return to school.
Thank you

Corrine Crawford

Living History Workshops
I confirm that I have no objection to my child having their photograph taken and I am aware that the image may be used for promotional purposes by Living History Workshops.
Name of child ___________________________                                  Class_________________
Signed _________________________________ Parent/Guardian    Date_________________
PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR CHILD’S TEACHER BY ______________________________
